
 
 

CAMDEN COUNCIL 
Media Release 
 
22 May 2015 

 
SUPPORT FOR CAMDEN HSC STUDENTS 

 

Students sitting this year’s Higher School Certificate (HSC) will be able to access Narellan Library for longer 

following a resolution by Council to extend opening hours in the lead up to, and during the HSC.  

 

Mayor of Camden, Cr Lara Symkowiak said that this is a fantastic result for Camden LGA HSC students and 

another great initiative of Council to support young people in Camden. 

 

“Camden Council Library Services offer a fantastic collection of resources and spaces to assist students 

undertaking the Higher School Certificate,” 

 

“I encourage students to take advantage of the extended opening hours, quiet study spaces and the range of 

resources at their fingertips,” 

 

“Full library services will be available, trained staff will be on hand to help students access the resources they 

need and students can enjoy free WiFi.” 

 

“I wish all of our Camden HSC candidates every success in their exams and future endeavours.” Cr 

Symkowiak highlighted. 

 

Narellan Library will open Sundays between 10am and 2pm from the first weekend in September, up to and 

including the first Sunday in November. The Library opening hours will also be extended by an additional 

three hours on Thursday evenings from 3 September until 5 November, closing at 8pm on these days. 
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